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Ghosts in the Machine: What New York Employers Need To Know
Before Conducting Technology-Assisted Hiring

New York Law Journal
12.13.2022
 

In an article for the New York Law Journal, Sheppard Mullin labor and employment attorneys Christopher Collins
and Lindsay Stone offer a summary of regulatory efforts regarding AI technology in employment, and suggests
best practices for New York employers who use, or are considering using, AI in employment— especially in
making hiring decisions.

Read the entire article here (subscription required)
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